
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 

 
 

STUDENT DATA PRIVACY RESOLUTION 
 
    
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION 
 
There has been a dramatic increase in the collection of student information over the 
past decade.  In 2008 and 2011, the U.S. Department of Education amended the 
regulations for the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) in ways that 
increased private company and third-party access to student data. 
 
Student data collection is beneficial and necessary to a successful and evolving 
education system.  Students’ personal information, however, should not be widely 
available.   
 
The purpose of the attached resolution is to make a statement in support of adequate 
oversight and control over student information and call upon the Oregon State 
Legislature to enact appropriate protections on behalf of students, their families and 
staff.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
(13-282)     BE IT RESOLVED that the Beaverton School Board discuss and 
  approve the attached resolution. 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
May 20, 2013 




